
 
 
 

Product Change Notice – O-PCN-2025-1 
April 10, 2025 

 
Dear Customer, 
We want to inform you about the listed changes to Ochno products.  This decision is part of our ongoing efforts to improve features, user experience and 
quality. 

PRODUCT  CHANGE CHANGE FROM REVISION AND SHIPMENT DATE 

O-SBC-200-1, adapter for socket with LED button 

The O-SBC-200-1 adapter is now shipped with an included 20 cm USB-C to USB-C cable. To that 
cable, a USB-C to USB-A adapter is attached. When used with O-PC-3, the USB-C to USB-A 
adapter should be used (connected to the USB-A I/O port of O-PC-3). When used with O-PC-4, 
the O-SBC-200-1 adapter can be connected to either the USB-A or USB-C I/O ports by use or not 
use of the USB-C to USB-A adapter.  

R2B, 2025-04-01 

O-RS232-200-1, adapter for RS232 interface 

The O-RS232-200-1 adapter is now shipped with an included 20 cm USB-C to USB-C cable. To 
that cable, a USB-C to USB-A adapter is attached. When used with O-PC-3, the USB-C to USB-A 
adapter should be used (connected to the USB-A I/O port of O-PC-3). When used with O-PC-4, 
the O-RS232-200-1 adapter can be connected to either the USB-A or USB-C I/O ports by use or 
not use of the USB-C to USB-A adapter.  

R1B, 2025-04-01 

 
 

Note!  
• The stated revision numbers can be found on the box and multipack carton labels to help identify affected products. 
• Image of the affected product presented on the next page. 
• For more information about installation with Ochno O-PC-3 and O-PC-4, see https://www.ochno.com/support/ 

 
 

If any questions, please contact your Ochno salesperson or raise a ticket at https://www.ochno.com/support/ 



 
 
 
 

 


